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Chatham County Police Department Searching for Entering Auto Suspect 

 

Chatham County, GA -- (November 9, 2021) — The Chatham County Police Department is 

searching for an entering auto suspect who is wanted in connection with a crime that occurred on 

Whitefield Avenue. 

 

At around 4:30 a.m. on Wednesday, November 3, 2021, surveillance cameras captured the 

suspect in the attached photos. The suspect is wanted in connection with an entering auto that 

occurred at that time in the 8600 block of Whitefield Avenue. 

 

Anyone who believes they have information about this crime is asked to call Chatham County 

Police Department detectives at 912-651-4717, or Crime Stoppers at 912-234-2020. Tipsters are 

anonymous and may qualify for a cash reward. 
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